
 

 
 

Miss Coles (Early Years) 

In the Early Years Classroom, we have been focusing on our 

students’ sense of  ‘belonging’ and their place in the world. We 

have been discussing the difference between family and the 

community and role playing these characters in our home corner. 

The students have shown a lot of  interest in this topic especially 

the fire and police station small world. This has allowed us to have 

wonderful conversations about what emergency services do and 

the types of  transport they use. The nature play ground is also 

proving popular as the students cook and create in the mud 

kitchen, bathe the babies, use the tools to fix the playground and 

wizz down the slides. We are looking forward to what the rest of  

the term has to offer.  


